VIB: Information disclosure on VIB Ha Dong establishing new place 
On 07/05/2018, Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced that VIB Ha Dong establishes new place as follows: 

Contents: 

· From 05/05/2018, VIB Ha Dong has officially opened new place at Floor 1, 2- Ellipse Tower Building, No.110 Tran Phu, Mo Lao Ward, Ha Dong District, Hanoi City 

· This information is disclosed on the website of the Company as in the link: http://vib.com.vn/wps/portal?1dmy&page=news.detail&urile=wcm:path:/vib-vevib-vn/sa-news/vib-news/2018/thong-bao-chuyen-dia-diem-vib-ha-dong 
